Aurora Urban Renewal Authority

15151 E. Alameda Pkwy., Suite 2300 « Aurora, CO 80012
(303) 739-7497 e Fax: (303) 739-7136

March 5, 2018

Ms. Sara Ullman, Planner

City of Aurora Planning Department
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, 2 Floor
Aurora, CO. 80012

Re: Letter of Authorization for Argenta Master Site Plan Submittal
Dear Ms. Ullman:

The Aurora Urban Renewal Authority is the owner of the 10.31-acre parcel that is part of the Argenta
Redevelopment (formerly known as the Fan Fare site).

This letter authorizes Dillon Place, LLC, on behalf of the Aurora Urban Renewal Authority (AURA), to submit to
the City of Aurora a Master Site Plan for the Argenta Project inclusive of the AURA owned and legally controlled
property.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

ol Ao

Tony £hacon

Urban Renewal Supervisor

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, 2™ Floor
Aurora, CO. 80012

ichacon@auroragov.org.



